
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

REMINDER: ONLINE SUBMISSION OF ASSURANCE WORK DECLARATION AND 

FIRM RELATED INFORMATION 2020 

 

Johannesburg / 6 March 2020 

 

Registered auditors are hereby reminded, as per our communique issued on 1 February 2020, that 

the annual assurance work declaration and firm related information for 2020 are almost due for 

submission. The submission process for both of these should be done online, on the IRBA website. 

 

The deadline for the submissions is 31 March 2020. 

 

Please note that no email submissions will be accepted. The submission process has to be 

done on our website. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Nitasha Naicker 

Director: Operations 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/report_files/03.-Online-submission-of-firm-declarations.pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/registered-auditor?subcmd=login

